March 26 2010
Dear EVOS:

The Kodiak State Parks Citizens Advisory Board supports the continued use of settlement funds for habitat
acquisition and restoration. Specifically, we endorse the acquisition of two small parcels in Kodiak: Long Island
which is used by sea lions as a haul out area and Termination Point which is important habitat for marbled-
murrelets.

These two parcels are also highly valued recreation areas in Kodiak.

Thank you for your consideration of our comments.

Mike Sirofchuck

KSP CAB

1400 Abercrombie Drive
Kodiak, AK 99615



